April 5, 2021
I’m writing on behalf of the Emergency Campaign to Free Iran’s Political Prisoners, to encourage you to read and sign the Emergency Appeal, enclosed below. You can sign by writing back to me, or by clicking the endorse button HERE or below.
The Emergency Appeal’s message condemning the Iranian government for its cruel treatment of dissent and opposition and demanding an end to U.S. threats, war moves, and sanctions is critical to put before the U.S. (and global) public now. We are working to assemble an impactful group of signatories and publish this appeal as soon as possible.
We’ve already brought together an important group of signers directly involved in the Iranian prisoners’ cause. Over 100 U.S. signers, including some from the religious community, have endorsed this Appeal so far. They include: 
Mariam Claren, daughter of political prisoner Nahid Taghavi, founder #FreeNahid campaign; Dr. Kylie Moore-Gilbert, British-Australian academic, former political prisoner in Iran; Elika Ashoori, daughter of political prisoner Anoosheh Ashoori; Satar Rahmani, spokesperson for International Alliance in Support of Workers in Iran (IASWI), campaigning for Iran’s political prisoners; Mehri Jafari, UK Solicitor & Human Rights lawyer representing Iranian political prisoner and British citizen Mehran Raoof; and Shekib Mosadeq, revolutionary artist and activist from Afghanistan; as well as over a half-dozen former political prisoners from Iran.
Your name would now add a lot. (Please include how you’d like to be described.)
Contact me with suggestions, questions, or concerns. I look forward to hearing from you.
Best, XXX

PHONE
P.S. I also encourage you to follow and share the Emergency Campaign’s new Twitter account: @IranPrisonEmerg.

